P. W. WILLIAMS, AGENCY DIRECTOR

HARTSELLE, ALABAMA

November 2, 1935,

Mr. Hsrry Welker,
Athens, Ala.

Dear Senator :-

I am writing you this letter to thank you for
getting Wray Barclift my son-in-law a position with the
income tax department with the state. I have been to Athens
several times in the last ten days but failed to see you.
Wiray is well pleased and in my opinion he will make the
state a good man, one that you will be proud you assisted
him in getting this position.

When I see you in person we will dig deep in
what we were talking about for the future.

Agein thanking you, I am

Your friend,

.

PWW:dm . W. Williams.



